
Parents Information 
Meeting

Thursday 8th  
September 2022



The Staff

• Mrs Philippa Walshaw    Nursery Manager

• Mrs Jenna Jones              Deputy Manager 

• Mrs Karon Constable                 

• Mrs  Donna Colwill

• Mrs Chrissie Wildman Early/Late club            

• All staff are appropriately qualified, Paediatric 
First Aid trained and have received 
Safeguarding training. 



Nursery Requirements

• A School book bag

• A backpack (to hold a change of clothes, spare 
underwear, nappies and wipes )

• A School overall, please follow clean 
instructions to preserve it’s life.

• A pair of Plimsolls

• A pair of Wellingtons

• A bottle of suncream

• All Named



• Drop off and collection are from the Nursery 
door.

• Children who have a temperature or are 
unwell shouldn’t attend nursery. 

• Prescription medicines must be taken to the 
school office.

• If unsure please ask.



Uniform
• Uniform in the Nursery is not compulsory. 

• Sweatshirts, jogging bottoms and polo-shirts 
are available from your ParentMail account.

• Clothing should be comfortable, washable and 
not valuable, as a lot of mess is created! 

• Any clothing should enable children to be able 
to go to the toilet easily and be weather 
appropriate..



Routine

• Nursery opens at 8.30am for the morning 
session and ends at 11.30am

• At 12.30pm  the afternoon session begins,  
finishing at 3.15pm -3.30pm, please pick up 
promptly. Children not collected by 3.35pm 
are taken to join late club in the Cedar Hub.

• Early club runs from 8.00am

• Late club is from 3.20pm-5.45pm



Activities

• All activities are planned around the 7 areas of Early 
Years Curriculum

• Expressive arts
• Personal Social and Emotional development
• Understanding of the world
• Physical development
• Mathematics
• Communication language
• Literacy



Treasure Box

A letter goes out termly listing items we would 
like you to help your child find at home to share 
at school each week. 

Please create a suitable box at home as a fun 
activity.



Wow!

• Please complete some Wow moment 
certificates for us to share and display. 

• We like to celebrate success and offer praise 
to the children. 



Story Books to Share

• On Wednesdays we offer the children a school 
story book to share with their parents at 
home. 

• Please remember to return the books on the 
next Wednesday so that we can change them.



Travelling Bears !

• Sonny and Peter Bears love to visit the 
children at home for a week! After washing/ 
cleaning.

• Please take pictures and collect tickets or 
other interesting items from his adventures 
and stick them in his Travel Diary for us to 
share if they come to you.   



Parents Meetings

• The nursery holds an evening meeting termly. 

• This gives parents an opportunity to look at 
the displays in our rooms, talk to staff and see 
the work their child has produced.

• Dates will be on the school calendar. 



Christmas

• Details of this year’s Sunnylands Nursery 
Christmas Festivities will be communicated to 
parents after half-term. 



Sports Day

• Towards the end of the school year 
Sunnylands Nursery has it’s own fun 
afternoon with activities for all the family.



Reports

• Reports are produced by your child’s Keyworker.

• The report at the end of your child’s first term is a 
summary of the child’s progress.

• Photographs and observations are included in the 
end of Nursery Transition Report.



Colours, Numbers, Shapes



Numicon



Readwrite



More Information

• If you want to know 
anything please ask the 
staff, we always try to 
help.

• The School website and 
ParentMail are available 
for your information.

• www.st-peters.org.uk

http://www.st-peters.org.uk/


What to Expect in the Early Years Foundation 
Stage: a guide for parents

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under CC BY

https://www.bundabergnow.com/2019/02/07/five-things-you-may-not-expect-to-do-at-the-library/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


Come and Play Days !

You may be invited to 
‘come and play’.

Details will be sent out by 
letter, so have your snack 
and coat ready for a 
session of Nursery fun and 
learning.



Added Extras

• Languages and the World around us sessions 
are held every Thursday.

• Ballet is an optional extra

on Wednesday mornings



Snacks
• Sunnylands Nursery 

provides all snacks and 
drinks each morning and 
afternoon.

• A piece of fruit, vegetables 
or a plain biscuit are offered 
to the children , we 
promote health eating and 
good oral health.

• Milk at snack times and 
water is continuously 
available.



Reading books with your child

Enjoying shared opportunities to speak and look at
written language, are the key to good learning
outcomes later in your child’s academic career!

So please put down the Tech and pick up a book to
share, at least once a day! (it benefits language
development too)!







Hungry Little Minds
Government website with ideas and links to 
local services and activities for you to use to 
enhance your child’s learning experiences.



Each week we update our Facebook Page 
with news and pictures of our activities.

Please like and share with your family and 
friends.


